
Compass Affordable Housing Changes Lives!
CAH is a Tucson non-profit (501c3) that provides housing, programs and support services  
for low-income and homeless people in our community.

• �Glenstone Village Apartments, a 72-unit community for low-income individuals  
and families choosing to live in recovery from substance abuse. 

• �Alvord Court Apartments, a 25-unit community designed for low-income  
persons with disabilities.

• �Downtown Motor Apartments, a 44-unit community conveniently located  
downtown for low-income veterans and low-wage earners. 

Affordable housing locations in Tucson: 

■ TENANT SERVICES
Assists tenants living in CAH-owned housing to more fully and successfully participate in 
the social and economic mainstream. 

■ COMMUNITY HOUSING
Assists people transitioning from homelessness to stable housing and stable families.

■ GET AHEAD EMPLOYMENT PROGRAM
Provides one-on-one assistance to find employment for people in transition. 

■ EVICTION PREVENTION
Assists individuals and families living in Tucson to remain in their homes despite the 
impacts of COVID.

Compass Affordable Housing Programs:

With your generous support, we can achieve our goals for  
the coming year:

All Compass Programs
(July 1, 2021 – June 30, 2022)

4,235
People 
Served

Compass Affordable Housing works 
to improve the quality of family and 
community life by providing programs, 
support services and housing for  
low-income persons, including those  
with special needs. Our vision is to 
provide our services to help create a 
more balanced family and community.

www.compassaffordablehousing.orgCOMPASS AFFORDABLE HOUSING • (520)305-4724 • 48 N TUCSON BLVD. #102 TUCSON, AZ 85716

REVENUES: EXPENSES:
Consulting 3% Programs 64%

Direct Public Support 5% Housing Services 24%

Government Contracts 82% Administration 11%

Fees & Interest 8% Fundraising 1%

Other 2%

■  Build more quality housing that is affordable.

■  Create a paid job training program for the people whom we serve.

■  Expand our programs to serve more people transitioning from  
current homelessness.

For more information, please visit:


